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Improving access to Parkdale Beach  

We're working to improve access to Kingston's beaches. As part of this commitment, we're planning to 
upgrade beach access and parking at the Parkdale Yacht Club.  The project has been split into 2 stages: 

Stage 1 – Construction of an asphalt car park with accessible parking bay, kerb and channel, underground 
drainage and lighting.  

These works will also include: 

• Rescue boat parking, and  

• New PTV bus stop with improved safety. 

Stage 2 – Construction of an accessible ramp to foreshore with seating and lighting. 

Background  

We are working to improve community access to the beach, building and shared user path. Building an 
accessible ramp to the beach is just one part of a much bigger plan to improve accessibility by installing 
DDA-compliant pedestrian ramps along Kingston's stunning foreshore. 

Thanks to all all you who provided feedback through our community consultation last year. You helped to 
shape what’s being delivered in this precinct.  

Construction Details 

Council has awarded a contract for stage 1 works. Construction is anticipated to start in August 2023 and will 
take 2–3 months to complete.  

Stage 2 works will go out to tender in the coming months with construction to commence in autumn 2024 (just 
after the sailing season has finished). 

During the first stage of construction, pedestrian access will not be permitted near the works for safety reasons. 

We will aim to minimise disruption and will provide adequate signage for alternative pathways. 

 
We apologise for any inconvenience during the works and look forward to delivering these improvements for 
the community. 
 
We have included an artist’s impression of how the area will look when it’s completed and we look forward to 
delivering these improvements for the community!  
 
To view other projects being constructed in your area please visit:- 
https://www.kingston.vic.gov.au/council/projects-and-works/planned-works-and-maintenance 
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Further information 

For general project information please contact Fleur Gascoyne, Coordinator Strategic Projects via email 

Info@kingston.vic.gov.au or on   1300 653 356. 

 

For further information relating to the stage 1 car park construction  please contact Mr Chang Wuol, Construction 

Engineer via email Info@kingston.vic.gov.au or on   0439 567 385. 

 

For contractor queries during stage 1 car park construction  please contact Mr Dominic Vangeli, Site Engineer, 

VCrete Contractors Pty Ltd via email domenic@vcrete.com.au or on  0425 717 040.    

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 

 

 

 

mailto:Info@kingston.vic.gov.au
mailto:Info@kingston.vic.gov.au

